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Our learning this week… 

English 

We have focused on SPAG skills this week: apostrophe use, punctuation used with inverted 

commas, correct use of me or I and spelling rules for adding ‘ed’. 

 

Maths 

The children have been securing their skills of division and are becoming more confident 

with choosing an efficient method to use. 

Music 

The children performed their own version of the song ‘I’ll Be There’ to the class. They have 

been working in groups to learn, sing and add instruments to build up a performance. 

British values 

On Friday the class had a visit from Baroness Perry (A retired peer from the House of Lords) 

who spoke to the children about the role of a peer and the importance of the House of 

Lords. She explained clearly what a democracy was and linked to our theme ‘Is Life Fair?’ 

The children asked fantastic questions. For example: Have you ever met the queen? What 

did it feel like when you were chosen to be a Life Peer? What is the strangest law that has 

ever been debated? What do you do on a daily basis? 

 

           

 

Amethyst Class 

Newsletter         


